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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

Dear, Mr. Saurav Suman Sharma 

Many many congratulations for your success and achievement in our organization. With all your
hard work and dedication towards your work & you have proved it that you have all capabilities to
score good result. As you are in first position out of five subjects in applied science and Humanities
department.  Thus the success of this outstanding performance is unaccountable. 

Hence the ASH department  has decided to appreciate you by issuing this letter. Once again many
congratulations and hope you will maintain this attitude through out your future years. 

Thanking You 

                                                                                                                            Prof. Kishor Wagh
               HOD, ASH
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